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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:11 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: I support the BRWA stance on the safety of the Buffalo River

 
________________________________________ 
From: Ellen Mitchell <ellen@ellenmmitchell.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2024 8:53 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: I support the BRWA stance on the safety of the Buffalo River 
 
To the members of the ADEQ, 
 
i regards to the Buffalo River, i support the stance and comments made by  the BRWA to protect this amazing river. 
 
Ellen M. Mitchell 
561 Madison 6400 
Elkins, AR 72727 
Ellen@ellenmmitchell.com 
479-644-4612 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


